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or body politic may 
protest the granting 
of the license(s) by 
writing the Dept. of 
Alcoholic Beverage 
Control, 1003 Twi-
light Trail, Frank-
fort, KY 40601-8400, 
within 30 days of 
the date of this legal 
publication.   19-1-B

NOTICE:
Tri County Elk’s 

Lodge #2826, Inc., 
mailing address 
207 North Main St., 
Corbin, KY 40701 
hereby declares 
intention(s) to apply 
for a Restaurant Li-
quor and Wine by the 
Drink, Retail Beer 
license(s) no later 
than May 18, 2012. 
The business to be 
licensed will be lo-
cated at 207 North 
Main St., Corbin, 
Kentucky 40701 do-
ing business as Tri 
County Elk’s Lodge 
#2826, Inc. 

The  principal of-
fi cers and directors 
are as follows: Pres-
ident, Gina Sears, 
7877 KY 1232, 
Corbin, KY 40701; 
director, Mike 
Vance, 274 Spring 
Cut Circle, Corbin, 
KY 40701; treasur-
er, Amber Noell of 
1103 Whitley Ave., 
Corbin, KY 40701. 

Any person, asso-
ciation, corporation 
or body politic may 
protest the granting 
of the license(s) by 
writing the Dept. of 
Alcoholic Beverage 
Control, 1003 Twi-
light Trail, Frank-
fort, KY 40601-8400, 
within 30 days of 
the date of this legal 
publication.   19-1-B

COMMONWEALTH 
OF KENTUCKY
34TH JUDICIAL 

CIRCUIT 
WHITLEY CIRCUIT 

COURT
DIVISION NO. I

CIVIL ACTION NO. 
08-CI-00973

PHH MORTGAGE 
C O R P O R AT I O N , 
PLAINTIFF,

VS.
FRANK G. ROOK-
STOOL, D E F E N -
DANT.

NOTICE OF 
COMMISSIONER’S 

SALE
Pursuant to a 

Judgment and Order 
of Sale entered by 
the Whitley Circuit 
Court on March 5, 
2012, I shall offer 
for sale at the door 
of the Whitley Coun-
ty Judicial Center, 
(new courthouse), 
100 Main Street, 
Williamsburg, Ken-
tucky, at public auc-
tion on Monday, May 
14, 2012, at 12:00 
p.m., or thereabout, 
the real property 
described in this 
Notice.

The judgment 
against the Defen-
dant, Frank G. Rook-
stool, plus costs, is 
as follows:

(1) The principal 
sum of $165,360.56, 
plus interest on the 
principal sum at the 
rate of 7.00000% 
from the date ref-
erenced in the Ac-
count Status Affi -
davit, 10/21/2011, 
until paid, plus ad-
ditional fees, costs 
and expenses in ac-
cordance with the 
terms of the Note 
and Mortgage, in-
cluding advances 
in payment of ad 
valorem taxes, in-
surance premiums, 
assessments, win-
terization, and pres-
ervation of the Real 
Property.

The said real 
property is located 
in Whitley County, 
Kentucky and is 
more specifi cally 
described as fol-
lows:

Said property ad-
dress is:  2880 Ba-
con Creek Road, 
Corbin, KY 40701.

PIDN: 103-00-00-
087.00

Tract 1: A certain 
tract or parcel of 
land lying in the Com-
munity of Corbin, 
Whitley County, 
Kentucky, and being 
all of Tract II and a 
portion of Tract I of 
the same tracts of 
land conveyed to 
Lawrence & Bessie 
K. Skeen by deed 
dated March 17th, 
1989, and recorded 
in Deed Book 333, 
Page 064, records of 
the Whitley County 
Court Clerk`s Offi ce, 
and more particu-
larly described as 
follows:

Beginning on a set 
iron pin and cap in 

the northern edge of 
Bacon Creek Road 
(20 feet from approx-
imate centerline), 
said pin being lo-
cated approximately 
430 feet northeast 
of the intersections 
of Bacon Creek 
Road and Corinth 
Church Road and in 
the western edge of 
an old abandoned 
county road; thence 
leaving Bacon Creek 
Road N. 01-01-41 
E., 19231 feet to a 
set iron pin and cap 
in a line common 
to Corinth Baptist 
Church (Deed Book 
61, Page 132); thence 
leaving line common 
to said church and 
with 2 new division 
lines severing the 
parent tract N. 89-
4-32 E., 479.40 feet 
to a set iron pin and 
cap; thence S. 44-
51-39 W., 433.09 feet 
to a set iron pin and 
cap in the northern 
edge of Bacon Creek 
Road (20 feet from 
approximate center-
line); thence with 
the northern edge of 
said road N. 50-39-
55 W., 124.62 feet 
to a point; thence N. 
55-07-21 W., 27.23 
feet to a point; 
thence N. 67-04-08 
E., 32.76 feet to a 
point; thence n. 79-
36-14 W., 28.92 feet 
to the point of be-
ginning, containing 
2.03 acres by survey 
conducted in Febru-
ary and March 2005, 
by Richard A. Reece, 
PLS #3358 with H&R 
Surveying.

Unless stated oth-
erwise any monu-
ment referred to 
herein as a “set iron 
pin and cap” is a set 
1/2” bye 18: iron pin 
with orange plastic 
cap stamped H&R 
PLS #3358. All bear-
ings given hearin are 
referred to the mag-
netic meridian as ob-
tained from a plat of 
Cottonwood Estates 
(Plat Book 4, Page 
237) and observed 
along the southwest 
boundary of same.

TERMS OF SALE
1. The above prop-

erty is indivisible 
and shall be sold as 
a whole to produce 
the sum of money so 
ordered to be made.

2. On the date of 
sale, the purchaser 
shall either pay cash 
or, with surety on a 
bond approved by 
the Commissioner, 
may pay ten percent 
(10%) down of the 
purchase price to-
gether with a bond 
(for the remainder of 
the purchase price) 
with good and suf-
fi cient surety, bear-
ing interest from the 
day of the sale and 
payable to the Mas-
ter Commissioner 
within thirty (30) 
days with interest at 
12%.  Signatures of 
principal and surety 
on the bond shall 
have the effect of 
a Judgment.  In the 
event the Plaintiff or 
its representative is 
the purchaser of the 
Real Property and if 
the Plaintiff’s bid is 
less than its lien ad-
judged herein, then, 
and in that event, 
they may take a 
credit upon its judg-
ment, and in that 
event, no payment 
shall be required and 
no bond shall be ex-
ecuted by them.

3. The risk of loss 
for the subject prop-
erty shall pass to 
the purchaser on the 
date of sale.  Pos-
session of the prem-
ises shall pass to 
the purchaser upon 
payment of the pur-
chase price and de-
livery of deed.

4. The purchaser 
shall be required 
to assume and pay 
all taxes or assess-
ments upon the 
property for the cur-
rent tax year and all 
subsequent years.  
All taxes or assess-
ments upon the 
property for prior 
years shall be paid 
from the sale pro-
ceeds if properly 
claimed in writing 
and fi led of record by 
the purchaser prior 
to payment of the 
purchase price.

5. The property 
shall be sold subject 
to the following:

a. Easements, re-
strictions and stipu-
lations of record;

b. Assessments 
for public improve-
ments levied against 
the following real es-
tate;

c. Any facts which 
an inspection and 

accurate survey of 
the following de-
scribed real estate 
may disclose.

6. If the property 
does not bring two-
thirds of its ap-
praised value, a one 
year right of redemp-
tion will exist pursu-
ant to KRS 426.530.

7. This property is 
sold subject to the 
right of redemption, 
if applicable, provid-
ed in 28 USCA Sec. 
2410.

Dated this 25th day 
of April, 2012.
HOWARD O. MANN
MASTER 
COMMISSIONER
WHITLEY CIRCUIT 
COURT
P. O. BOX 1344
CORBIN, KY 40702
TELEPHONE: (606) 
528-0616       17-3-B

COMMONWEALTH 
OF KENTUCKY
34TH JUDICIAL 

CIRCUIT 
WHITLEY CIRCUIT 

COURT
DIVISION NO. I

CIVIL ACTION NO. 
09-CI-00658

CHASE HOME FI-
NANCE LLC, PLAIN-
TIFF,

VS.
ASHLEY BRYANT 
FREDERICK ROB-
ERTSON, D E F E N -
DANTS.

NOTICE OF 
COMMISSIONER’S 

SALE
Pursuant to a 

Judgment and Order 
of Sale entered by 
the Whitley Circuit 
Court on November 
2, 2009, and sub-
sequent Orders en-
tered on August 2, 
2010 and March 5, 
2012, I shall offer 
for sale at the door 
of the Whitley Coun-
ty Judicial Center, 
(new courthouse), 
100 Main Street, 
Williamsburg, Ken-
tucky, at public auc-
tion on Monday, May 
14, 2012, at 12:00 
p.m., or thereabout, 
the real property 
described in this No-
tice.

The judgment 
against the defen-
dants Ashley Bryant 
and Frederick Rob-
ertson, plus costs, is 
as follows: 

(1) The principal 
sum in the amount 
of $58,258.41, plus 
interest from April 1, 
2009, in the amount 
of $4,432.48, plus 
advancements for 
the protection of 
the property, includ-
ing taxes and insur-
ance (negative es-
crow) in the amount 
of $1,453.12, plus 
late charges in the 
amount of $202.08, 
plus attorney fees 
(KRS 411.195) 
in the amount of 
$1,100.00, for a to-
tal in the amount of 
$65,446.10.

The said real 
property is located 
in Whitley County, 
Kentucky and is 
more specifi cally de-
scribed as follows: 

A certain tract or 
parcel of land lying 
in Whitley County, 
Kentucky, on High-
way 25W, and being 
bounded and de-
scribed as follows:

TRACT NO. 1: BE-
GINNING at a stone 
at the edge of High-
way 25W, which is 
18 feet from Gant’s 
line; thence S 65 W, 
157 feet to a stone; 
thence S 30 E, 166 
feet to a stone in 
Bryant’s line; thence 
N 65 E 183 feet with 
Bryant’s line to the 
highway; thence 
with the highway, N 
40 W, 168 feet to the 
point of beginning.

There is also grant-
ed the right to use 
the roadway about 
16 feet in width 
which is located be-
tween this lot and 
the Gant property, 
that is, the said road 
is to be kept open at 
all time for the use of 
this property and the 
property of grantors 
that is at the back of 
this.

TRACT NO. 2: BE-
GINNING at Bryant’s 
corner at Highway 
25W; thence N 40 
W to a steel rod 93 
2 feet, a corner; 
thence S 25 W 84 
feet to interstate 
highway (more or 
less); thence S 30 E, 
78 feet to a stone at 
Bryant’s line; thence 
N 65 E with Bryant’s 
line to the highway, 
86 feet to the begin-
ning.

Being the same 
property conveyed 
to Ashley Bryant and 
Frederick Robertson 
from Julie Chapman, 
a single person, on 
January 20, 2006 
and recorded on 
January 25, 2006 in 
Deed Book 466, Page 

Classifieds
from page C-8

576 of the records of 
the Whitley County 
Clerk’s Offi ce. 

Said property ad-
dress is: 2259 US 
Highway 25 West, 
Williamsburg, Ken-
tucky 40769.  

TERMS OF SALE
1. The above prop-

erty is indivisible 
and shall be sold as 
a whole to produce 
the sum of money so 
ordered to be made.

2. On the date of 
sale, the purchaser 
shall either pay cash 
or, with surety on a 
bond approved by 
the Commissioner, 
may pay one-third 
(1/3) down of the 
purchase price to-
gether with a bond 
(for the remainder of 
the purchase price) 
with good and suf-
fi cient surety, bear-
ing interest from the 
day of the sale and 
payable to the Mas-
ter Commissioner 
within thirty (30) 
days with interest at 
12%.  Signatures of 
principal and surety 
on the bond shall 
have the effect of 
a Judgment.  In the 
event the Plaintiff or 
its representative is 
the purchaser, then, 
and in that event, 
they may take a 
credit upon its judg-
ment against the 
purchase price and 
shall only be obli-
gated to pay court 
costs, the fees and  
costs of the Mas-
ter Commissioner 
and any real estate 
taxes payable pursu-
ant to the judgment, 
and in that event, no 
payment shall be re-
quired and no bond 
shall be executed by 
them.

3. The risk of loss 
for the subject prop-
erty shall pass to 
the purchaser on the 
date of sale.  Pos-
session of the prem-
ises shall pass to 
the purchaser upon 
payment of the pur-
chase price and de-
livery of deed.

 4. The purchaser 
shall be required 
to assume and pay 
all taxes or assess-
ments upon the 
property for the cur-
rent tax year and all 
subsequent years.  
All taxes or assess-
ments upon the 
property for prior 
years shall be paid 
from the sale pro-
ceeds if properly 
claimed in writing 
and fi led of record by 
the purchaser prior 
to payment of the 
purchase price.

5. The property 

shall be sold subject 
to the following:

a. Easements, re-
strictions and stipu-
lations of record;

b. Assessments 
for public improve-
ments levied against 
the following real es-
tate;

c. Any facts which 
an inspection and 
accurate survey of 
the following de-
scribed real estate 
may disclose.

6. If the property 
does not bring two-
thirds of its ap-
praised value, a one 
year right of redemp-
tion will exist pursu-
ant to KRS 426.530.

7. This property is 
sold subject to the 
right of redemption, 
if applicable, provid-
ed in 28 USCA Sec. 
2410.

Dated this 25th day 
of April, 2012.
HOWARD O. MANN
MASTER 
COMMISSIONER
WHITLEY CIRCUIT 
COURT
P. O. BOX 1344
CORBIN, KY 40702
TELEPHONE: (606) 
528-0616        17-3-B

COMMONWEALTH 
OF KENTUCKY
34TH JUDICIAL 

CIRCUIT 
WHITLEY CIRCUIT 

COURT
DIVISION NO. I

CIVIL ACTION NO. 
10-CI-00732

Bank of America, 
N.A. successor by 
merger to BAC Home 
Loans Servicing, LP 
FKA Countrywide 
Home Loans Servic-
ing LP, PLAINTIFF,

VS.
Edward R. Ely a.k.a 
Edward Ely; Melissa 
Whitaker a.k.a Me-
lissa Ely; Unknown 
Spouse (if any) of Ed-
ward R. Ely a.k.a Ed-
ward Ely; Unknown 
Spouse (if any) of 
Melissa Whitaker 
a.k.a Melissa Ely, 
DEFENDANTS.

NOTICE OF 
COMMISSIONER’S 

SALE
Pursuant to a Judg-

ment and Order of 
Sale entered by the 
Whitley Circuit Court 
on March 5, 2012, I 
shall offer for sale at 
the door of the Whit-
ley County Judicial 
Center, (new court-
house), 100 Main 
Street, Williamsburg, 
Kentucky, at public 
auction on Monday, 
May 14, 2012, at 
12:00 p.m., or there-
about, the real prop-
erty described in 
this Notice.

The Judgment 

against the Defen-
dants, Edward R. Ely 
a.k.a Edward Ely; 
Melissa Whitaker 
a.k.a Melissa Ely, 
plus costs, is as fol-
lows:

(1) The principal 
sum in the amount 
of $293,255.64, plus 
interest on the prin-
cipal sum at the rate 
of 6.375% per annum 
from September 1, 
2009 until paid, plus 
the costs and fees of 
this action, plus re-
imbursement for at-
torney’s fees in this 
action, plus sums ad-
vanced in payment 
of ad valorem taxes, 
insurance premiums, 
winterization, or in 
preservation of the 
real estate, plus late 
fees, costs, attor-
ney’s fees, and other 
advances made pur-
suant to the terms of 
the Note. 

The property to be 
sold is as follows:

LOCATED in Whit-
ley County, Ken-
tucky:

Property Address: 
11 Diamond Grove 
Estates, Corbin, KY 
40701

Parcel Number: 
102-00-00-004.01.

Legal Description:
The following 

property located in 
Whitley County, Ken-
tucky, to-wit:

Lot No. One (1), 
Diamond Grove Sub-
division as shown 
by plat of record in 
Plat Book 4, Page 
348, Slide 398A of 
the Whitley County 

Court Clerk’s Offi ce.
Subject to the re-

strictions running 
with the land.

Being the same 
property conveyed 
to Melissa Whitaker, 
single and Edward 
R. Ely, single who 
acquired title, with 
rights of survivor-
ship, by virtue of a 
deed from Melissa 
Whitaker, single, 
dated January 19, 
2005, fi led March 9, 
2005, recorded in 
Deed Bok 459, Page 
487, County Clerk’s 
Offi ce, Whitley Coun-
ty, Kentucky.

Address: 11 Dia-
mond Grove Estates, 
Corbin, Kentucky 
40701

Parcel Number: 
102-00-00-004.01 

Subject to all re-
strictions, conditions 
and covenants and 
to all legal highways 
and easements.

Commonly known 
as: 11 Diamond 
Grove Estates, 
Corbin, KY 40701.

TERMS OF SALE
1. The above prop-

erty is indivisible 
and shall be sold as 
a whole to produce 
the sum of money so 
ordered to be made.

2. On the date of 
sale, the purchaser 
shall either pay cash 
or, with surety on a 
bond approved by 
the Commissioner, 
may pay ten percent 
(10%) down of the 
purchase price to-
gether with a bond 

(for the remainder of 
the purchase price) 
with good and suffi -
cient surety, bearing 
interest from the day 
of the sale and pay-
able to the Master 
Commissioner with-
in thirty (30) days 
with interest at 12%.  
Signatures of prin-
cipal and surety on 
the bond shall have 
the effect of a Judg-
ment.  In the event 
the Plaintiff or its 
representative is the 
purchaser, then, and 
in that event, they 
may take a credit 
upon its judgment, 
and in that event, no 
payment shall be re-
quired and no bond 
shall be executed by 
them.

3. The risk of loss 
for the subject prop-
erty shall pass to 
the purchaser on the 
date of sale.  Pos-
session of the prem-
ises shall pass to 
the purchaser upon 
payment of the pur-
chase price and de-
livery of deed.

4. The purchaser 
shall be required 
to assume and pay 
all taxes or assess-
ments upon the 
property for the cur-
rent tax year and all 
subsequent years.  
All taxes or assess-
ments upon the 
property for prior 
years shall be paid 
from the sale pro-
ceeds if properly 
claimed in writing 
and fi led of record by 
the purchaser prior 

See 
CLASSIFIEDS,   

page C-10

to payment of the 
purchase price.

5. The property 
shall be sold subject 
to the following:

a. Easements, re-
strictions and stipu-
lations of record;

b. Assessments 
for public improve-
ments levied against 
the following real 
estate;

c. Any facts which 
an inspection and 
accurate survey of 
the following de-
scribed real estate 
may disclose.

6. If the proper-
ty does not bring 
two-thirds of its 
appraised value, 
a one year right of 
redemption will ex-
ist pursuant to KRS 
426.530.

7. This property is 
sold subject to the 
right of redemption, 
if applicable, provid-
ed in 28 USCA Sec. 
2410.

Dated this 25th 
day of April, 2012.
HOWARD O. MANN
MASTER 
COMMISSIONER
WHITLEY CIRCUIT 
COURT
P. O. BOX 1344
CORBIN, KY 40702
TELEPHONE: (606) 
528-0616       17-3-B

COMMONWEALTH 
OF KENTUCKY
34TH JUDICIAL 

CIRCUIT 

This professional offi ce space, located at 115 CVB Drive, London 
(across from State Police post) is ready for you! 

 The Time Has Come, 
   Are You Ready To ...

•Start Your Own Company
•Expand Into a Nearby Town

•Relocate to a Professional Offi ce Space

Offering
2,300± sq ft, 
two offi ces, 
conference

room,
cubicles,

mens/womens
restrooms,

kitchenette, and 
abundant

possibilities!

$1,350 per month/1 year lease
Call 606-524-4914

AGRICULTURE
WEST KENTUCKY SE-
LECT BRED HEIFER 
SALE. Selling 175 Fall 
Calving Bred Heifers. 
www.ca.uky.edu/bred-
heifer/ Tues., May 22, 
7:00 PM KY-TN Live-
stock Market Guthrie, 
KY

ANNOUNCEMENTS
Meet singles, right now! 
No paid operators, just 
real people like you. 
Browse greetings, ex-
change messages and 
connect live. Try it free. 
Call now: 1-888-418-
4085

NEED MORE RE-
SPONSE? Advertise 
in 80 Kentucky Papers 
reaching TWO MILLION 
people! Save time and 
money and make ONE 
call to place a 25-word 
classifi ed ad for only 
$250. Contact KPS at 
502.223.8821 or aglan-
cy@kypress.com

AUCTIONS
Absolute Auction Sat-
urday, May 12th 9:00 
a.m. Classic cars, 
trucks, gas pumps, 
signs, antiques. 3500 
Dover Rd. Clarksville, 

TN. www.millsauctions.
com 270-239-7711 TN 
Firm#4698 Russell 
Mills Auctioneer

HELP
WANTED

Electricians Needed, 
Commercial and In-
dustrial Electricians. 
Must have experience, 
basic hand tools, pass 
background check and 
drug test. 812-534-3822 
or 419-204-4590 to ap-
ply.

MISCELLANEOUS
AIRLINES ARE HIR-
ING- Train for hands on 
Aviation Career. FAA 
approved program. 
Financial aid if quali-
fi ed- Job placement 
assistance. CALL Avia-
tion Institute of Mainte-
nance 888-207-2053

ATTEND COLLEGE 
ONLINE from Home. 
*Medical, *Business, 
*Criminal Justice, *Hos-
pitality. Job placement 
assistance. Computer 
available. Financial 
Aid if qualifi ed. SCHEV 
certifi ed. Call 866-460-
9765 www.CenturaOn-
line.com

SAWMILLS from only 

$3997.00- MAKE & 
SAVE MONEY with 
your own bandmill- Cut 
lumber any dimension. 
In stock ready to ship. 
FREE Info/DVD: www.
N o r wo o d S aw m i l l s .
com 1-800-578-1363 
Ext.300N

SPORTING
National Golfers As-
sociation Pro Tour (for-
merly Hooters Tour), 
Cherry Blossom Golf 
Course, See tomor-
row’s tour pros May 
14-20 in Georgetown. 
For information, call 
502-570-9849

TRUCK DRIVERS
HELP WANTED

APPLY NOW! CDL 
Drivers in Demand! 
Get your CDL Train-
ing in 16 days at Truck 
America Training and 
go to work! State WIA 
Grants and VA Accept-
ed. Tuition Financing 
Available 1st yr. avg. 
$38- $40,000 per ATA 
(502)955-6388 or (866) 
244-3644

AVERITT Has a Great 
Opportunity for CDL-A 
Drivers! 37 cpm w/1+ 
Year’s Experience! 
Home Weekly & Full 

Benefi ts! Paid Refresh-
er Course Available. 
888-362-8608 or AVER-
ITTcareers.com Equal 
Opportunity Employer

CALL NOW! Interna-
tional Truck Driving 
School/ BIH Trucking 
Company Now Taking 
Students! No CDL, No 
Problem! STATE WIA 
PROGRAM if qualifi ed, 
or Financing available. 
888-780-5539

Class-A CDL Training, 
Delta Career Academy. 
WIA approved. Job 
placement assistance. 
Tuition reimbursement 
available. Hiring for 
TMC/Werner. BBB ac-
credited. Mt. Sterling, 
KY, 859-498-9988, 800-
883-0171

Driver Trainees Needed 
Now! Learn to drive for 
TMC Transportation! 
Earn $750 per week! 
No experience needed! 
Local CDL Training! 
Job ready in 3 weeks! 
1-877-243-1812

Drivers- CDL-A DRIV-
ERS NEEDED! Up to 
$3,000 Sign-On Bonus 
for Qualifi ed Drivers! 
6 mo. OTR exp. req’d 
CALL OR APPLY ON-
LINE 877-521-5775 
www.USATRUCK.jobs

Drivers- CDL-A OTR 
DRIVERS Start up to 
.44 cpm *Home Most 

Weekends *Flatbed 
exp. PREF’D. Call To-
day! 800-441-4271 X 
KY-100 HornadyTrans-
portation.com

Drivers...Get More of 
what YOU Want!- Great 
Pay, Great Benefi ts, 
Great Home Time! CDL-
A, 1-Year Experience. 
Solos/Teams/Owner 
Operators- Call Today! 
877.334.9677 www.
Drive4NDL.com

Drivers: NO EXPERI-
ENCE? Class A CDL 
Driver training. We 
train and Employ! Ask 
about our NEW PAY 
SCALE! Experienced 
Drivers also Needed! 
Central Refrigerated 
(877)369-7192 www.
centraltruckdriving-
jobs.com

Experienced Tank-
er/Flatbed Drivers! 
*Strong Freight Net-
work *Stability *Great 
Pay Every Second 
Counts! Call Today! 
800-277-0212 or www.
primeinc.com

Flatbed Drivers: New 
Pay Scale- Start @ 
.37cpm. up to .04cpm 
Mileage Bonus. Home 
Weekends. Insurance 
& 401K. Apply @ Boy-
dandsons.com. 800-
648-9915

Home Weekends. OTR 
Flatbed. Guarantee 

Pay. Exc. Pay & Ben-
efi ts. No Tarp Freight. 
O/Ops Welcome. Call 
Today for Details. 800-
554-5661 ext. 331 www.
awltransport.com

Lease Purchase & O/
O’s. $1,000 SIGN ON 
BONUS. Solo’s and 
Teams. 70% of gross 
revenue + generous 
fuel surcharge. Zero 
down payment + more. 
800-767-6918 www.
joincrst.com

New driver bonuses 
available delivering 
vehicles out of Eliza-
bethtown or 17 other 
locations! Great rates, 
quick settlement, home 
time when you want it. 
Call 1-866-764-1601 
or go to www.Quality-
DriveAway.com today!

NEW TO TRUCKING? 
Your new career starts 
now! *$0 Tuition Cost 
*No Credit Check 
*Great Pay & Benefi ts 
Short employment 
commitment required 
Call (866) 641-8376 
www.joinCRST.com

Tanker & Flatbed Inde-
pendent Contractors! 
Immediate Placement 
Available. Best Oppor-
tunities in the trucking 
business CALL TODAY 
800-277-0212 or www.
primeinc.com

STATEWIDE CLASSIFIEDS

PRATT’S 
LANDSCAPING

~ ~ EXPERIENCED ~ ~
~ ~ PROFESSIONAL ~ ~

Landscaping, mowing, lawn maintenance, 
mulching, shrubbery, trees, rock walls, tree 
trimming, pressure washing, etc. 

Expert Care for 
Your Lawn

606-215-6144        
Call Brandon today!

Drainage Problem? No Problem!


